
TOWN OF GREENWOOD 
BOARD OF REVIEW 

2024 
 

On May 8, 2024, Chairman Mitchell Peters called a meeting to order to adjourn the annual Board of 
Review. A motion was made by Sup. Travis Fuchs to adjourn the meeting to July 10, 2024. Motion was 
seconded by Sup. Michael Wudi. Motion passed. Meeting Adjourned. 
 
        Jill Scheithauer, Town Clerk 

 

 
TOWN OF GREENWOOD 

MONTHLY BOARD MEETING 
MINUTES 

May 8, 2024 
 
The monthly board meeting for the Town of Greenwood was called to order by Chairman Mitchell Peters 
at 7:00 PM. All members present.  
 
Minutes - Minutes were read by Clerk Jill Scheithauer. A motion was made by Sup. Michael Wudi and 
seconded by Sup. Travis Fuchs to accept the minutes of the April meeting. Motion passed.  
 
Treasurer’s Report/Pay Bills – A motion was made by Fuchs to pay the bills and accept the treasurer’s 
report. Second by Wudi. Motion passed.  
 
Public Input – None. 
 
Road Updates: Mitch contacted Haas & Sons about the difference in gravel bids between the Towns of 
Greenwood and Rib Lake. In their discussions, he was able to get our price down from $14.85 to 
$14.35/cubic yard. Mitch made contact with the Taylor County Sheriff about setting an ordinance for road 
signs (advertisers) being banned from being placed in the road rights-of-way. Without a local constable, 
there is no way to enforce it. 
 
Graderman Kurt Bube got prices to fix Center Road (including proper lifts, gravel, etc.) at an estimate of 
about $33,903, which is about 1/3 of our gravel budget. 
 
Kurt talked to Taylor County Highway Commissioner Ben Stanfley about culverts on the intersection of 
Brehm and Evergreen as well as on River Road by Edelbergs. We could qualify for reimbursement by the 
county. We could do the work this year, but would not get reimbursed until next year. 
 
Kurt said he checked with the county about getting dust control through them. Mitch is to call for a price. 
Discussion was held about charging the residents for dust control to save the town money. It was decided 
not to do that. A motion by Fuchs and seconded by Wudi to do dust control as we have in the past, but will 
wait to hear on Taylor County on a price and will decide who to go with based on cost. Motion passed. 
 
Other Business – Jill to follow up on an email about ordering new 3x3 plat maps for the town hall. 
 
A motion was made by Mike and seconded by Travis to adjourn the meeting at 8:25 PM. Next meeting to 
be held on June 12, 2024. Meeting adjourned.     
 

       Jill Scheithauer, Town Clerk 


